
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No.187 (22-23) 

31st January, 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Career Visit to Hong Kong Disneyland 

 

Caritas Youth and Community Service has been commissioned by the HKSAR Education Bureau 

(EDB) to launch a service named “Provision of Services on Providing Life Planning Education Activities 

for Non-Chinese Speaking Students in Secondary Schools”. To deepen students’ understanding in career 

planning, our school will hold the career visit to Hong Kong Disneyland. Career sharing activities will 

be offered by staff on that day. Below are the details of the workshop: 

 

Date 2nd  February, 2023 (Thursday) 

Visiting Time 3:00 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

Venue Hong Kong Disneyland 

Gathering Time 1:30 p.m. at the school gate 

Quota 20 

Fee Free 

Dress Code Neat PE uniform 

Remarks All participants must bring their original 

HKID cards during the visit for identity 

verification 

 

We strongly recommend your child take part in this meaningful activity. The school believes that this 

visit would benefit participants by giving them insights into possible future career paths. Please fill in 

the reply slip and return it to Mr. WU Ka Yat on or before 1st February, 2023. Should you have any 

enquiries, please contact Mr. WU at 2546 0117. 

 

                 Mr. WU Ka Yat 

for Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Career Visit to Hong Kong Disneyland 
 

Dear Principal, 

 

I *allow / do not allow my child ___________________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) 

to take part in the Career Visit to Hong Kong Disneyland. 

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : _________________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : _________________________ 

Emergency Contact Number : _________________________ 

Student’s Mobile Number : _________________________ 

Date : _________________________ 

 

* Please delete where inappropriate. 
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